Application for variation of planning condition 4 in original permission 2008/0285/P (April 2008) and in
renewal permission 2010/3112/P (March 2011) and in amendments permission 2010/4163/P (August 2014)

Dear Charles
We've now received your 12th October letter asking for comments on the revised drawings for this application.

These revised drawings 2214_0113_R3 (first floor plan), and the data sheet for Shuco AWS window opening
restrictors, were on the planning website when we sent our 13th October re-confirmation of our strong objections to
the removal of Condition 4.

Qur objections were therefore based on the current application drawings, and no further comments are necessary -
our objections remain as already stated in our 13th October email.

Michael Brod - Director
BELSIZE PROPERTY MANAGEMENT LTD

Michael & Kitty Brod
Flat 3
26 Belsize Lane



